
 

 

 

INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

South Central Library System Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  

Thursday, February 22, 2024, 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

1650 Pankratz Street, Madison, WI  53704 

 

 

Members of the SCLS Board of Trustees will be attending the SCLS Ribbon Cutting 

ceremony for its new combined administrative and delivery services facility. 

 

While it is possible that members and possibly a quorum, of the SCLS Board of Trustees may be 

in attendance at the above-stated ribbon cutting event, no action will be taken by any 

governmental body at this event. 
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